CHERRY CREEK EAST ASSOCIATION
COMMUNITY MEETING

THURSDAY, APRIL 18, 2013

WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS:

Brooks Waldman, President of CCEA, welcomed the neighbors. The current board members were
asked to stand and introduce themselves. Brooks thanked board members and sponsors for their
contributions to the evening.

INTRODUCTION OF MAYOR:

Brooks introduced Mayor Hancock and turned the meeting over to him.

Mayor Hancock spoke to the group while addressing some of the questions and priorities submitted
by the board. He also took questions from the neighbors.

ANNUAL COMMUNITY MEETING:

The current board members’ names were posted: Jodi Addison, Catherine Ager, Nancy Austin, Marvin
Becker, Diane Huttner, Trish Beck Palamara, Lou Raders, Julia Spagnuolo, Brooks Waldman, and Greg
Wolff. It was stated that there was one position available on the board. The board members were
approved.

Andy Clay briefly discussed the progress of Broadstone.

The meeting was adjourned and guests were invited to remain for refreshments.



